
“ All at once a great number of angels from heaven…were praising God. They said, 
“Praise God in the highest heaven! Peace on earth and loving mercy towards all people.”  
Luke 2:13 & 14 

Dear Friends,  

In the Beauty of  His Christmas Message, may you find Hope and Joy and May the 
Light of  the World Shine brightly on you and your family this Christmas season!  

We want to say thank you to each one of  you who have supported Mount of  Olives 
Children’s Village by sharing your time, talents and treasures.  Year after year, we 
are blessed by those coming to serve at Mount of  Olives.  Many have stated that 
they see and feel the hand of  God in this place. What a powerful witness to the love 
and faithfulness of  our Father in Heaven.   

Many cannot physically come to Mexico, but support us through prayer and 
donations, both in kind and monetarily. We thank you for listening to and obeying 
that still small voice. His Work continues ONLY as His people seek to do His Will.  

As we look back over this past year, we are in awe of  how God is working in the 
lives and hearts of  volunteers, staff  and children. It is amazing how volunteers that 
come have just the right talents and skills needed at the right time. Gifts in kind 
such as vehicles, food and clothing, etc. arrive just at the right time and of  course 
the monetary donations that are so necessary for day to day living   as our number 
and age of  children increase.  Just in the past six months, 8 new children have 
come to call Mount of  Olives Children’s Village home, including our youngest child 
ever, baby Jesus!  

We too, are in awe of  what God continues to do here, as the physical campus of  
Mount of  Olives Children’s Village is ever growing and changing. 

Whatever your part, we want you to know that we are humbled by what God is 
doing through you at Mount of  Olives Children’s Village. We are truly blessed to be 
part of  His great plan.  

In His Service,  

Darrell & Maureen 

“Religion that God our Father accepts as pure and faultless is this:  

to look after orphans and widows….”  James 1:27 

As 2018 comes to a close, we ask that you might consider Mount of  Olives Children’s 
Village as part of  your yea end giving plan.  All donations are tax receipt-able in the U.S. 
and Canada. Please make any checks out to Missions Network International.  

Please contact us: 

Missions Network International  P.O. Box 827, Lynden, WA. 98264 

Missions Network International  P.O. Box 75300, White Rock, B.C. V4B 5L4 

Or through our website   www.missions-network.org




